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Written Testimony of the 

Oregon Association of County Clerks (OACC) 

before the House Rules Committee in support of  

Senate Concurrent Resolution 211 – Honoring Steve Druckenmiller 

 

 

Dear Chair Lieber, Vice-Chair Knopp, and Senators Hansell, Manning, and Steiner,  

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide 

comments in support of Senate Concurrent Resolution 

211.  Steve Druckenmiller was a highly valued County 

Clerk and OACC member, but most of all a good 

friend and colleague. 

 

 For decades, Steve’s confidence, knowledge, 

good humor, superb communication skills, and 

expertise in our field of work help to guide and mentor 

countless county clerks, and so many others. 

 

Steve was a dedicated public servant and 

always called the electors of Linn County ‘his voters.’  

He was one of the longest serving elected County 

Clerks in Oregon history.  He was a joy to be around 

and served with enthusiasm and passion. 

 

He is already greatly missed. 

 

The Oregon Association of County Clerks 

(OACC) strongly supports Senate Concurrent 

Resolution 211 and encourages you to move SCR 211 

out of Committee with a “Be Adopted” 

recommendation in memory of Linn County Clerk 

Steve Druckenmiller. 

  

Oregon Association of County Clerks 
oacclerks.org 

 
Contact:   Rob Bovett 

OACC Legal Counsel 

oaccrob@gmail.com 

541-270-7414 


